
March 6, 2017

Sarah Kenney

rileymadel@yahoo.com

Dear Chairman John Barker and the members of the House Committee on Federal and State 

Affairs:

I OPPOSE House Bill HB2220.

 This bill which strips universities from making policies regarding handguns will affect my 

children. I do not believe that young adults on college campuses should be carrying 

handguns. This will affect the safety and welfare of the students attending classes on 

campus.

Thank you for your consideration,

Sarah Kenney
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